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Licensing

From:
Sent: 24 May 2023 11:20
To: Licensing
Subject: Reference Proposed Site for Asda 512-514 Wimborne Rd, Ferndown Dorset BH22 

9NG

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Categories: Kathryn

With Reference to the Proposed Asda Site at the above address, I Strongly Oppose to this- 
 

1) We already have a Convenience Store right next door to the Sight. 
2) With late Night Refreshments This will cause unruly Noise and possible Disturbances. 
3) Will encourage drunkenness with 24 Hour Sales 
4) Residents will no doubt suffer unnecessary Noise 
5) The Current Store is a Small business which could in turn suffer due to the Impact of Sales from Next Door 

which could in turn lead to this store Closing. 
6) If Asda do want to go ahead with the store why not turn it into a Clothing /Accessories Store which will be 

an asset to the Community of Ferndown. 
 

 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
 

kathryn.miller
Typewriter
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